LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Bottle Banks – another plea!
On the first of October, householders will be able to recycle glass in their green bins.  Although this will be convenient for householders, it also may impact on them financially!  Currently, and for many years, villages have all benefitted from glass recycling bottle banks because they receive money every year from North Norfolk District Council.  This money has meant that Parish Councils are able to keep their part of the Council Tax as low as possible.  When people are able to recycle their bottles in their own green bins this will mean that fewer people will recycle bottles in bottle banks, which will mean that the Parish Council will receive less money (and the Parish part of the Council Tax would then increase).  Although we will obtain bottle banks and encourage householders and tourists to use them, it is inevitable that income will be reduced.  Please consider this (when recycling your bottles).  
St Benet’s / Ludham Bridge pathway
Unfortunately, this pathway is still not open, and although the Parish Council has worked hard for many months to try to speed up the process, there are still hold ups.  Legal agreements with the individual landowners have been drawn up now, and there is work to be done on the path itself such as gates, stock proof fencing, steps, signage and ditch clearance.  The Parish Council will continue to badger the Broads Authority until the pathway is open!
Parish Council meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards on Bakers Arms Green before the meeting. During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and you are most welcome to attend.
The next meeting will take place on October 7th 2014

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

